
 

Annual enrollment for the 2024 plan year begins October 1, 2023 and runs through November 15, 2023. 

Informational meetings for active employees and all retirees will be held in person this year. Please see 

the schedules below for the date, time, and location that is best for you. We encourage you to attend a 

meeting near you. 

Effective January 1, 2024, the Vantage MHHP plan will no longer be available. Members currently 

enrolled this plan MUST select a new health plan during annual enrollment. Representatives from Blue 

Cross will be on hand at our informational meetings to answer any questions you have about the 

available health plan options. 

The OGB annual enrollment website (annualenrollment.groupbenefits.org) is currently being updated 

with the 2024 benefit information. We expect it to go live in the coming weeks. Once live, you will find 

rate sheets, benefit comparisons, the enrollment guide and more available on the site.  

 

http://annualenrollment.groupbenefits.org/


 

If you have any questions, please contact OGB customer service at 1-800-272-8451. 
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